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M E M O R A N D U M        2017-011 

 

 

TO:  Licensing Officials 

 

FROM: Jonathan Lawrence, Registration Manager  

Motor Vehicle Division 

 

SUBJECT: New/Redesigned License Plates for Issuance beginning August 1, 2017 (Revised) 

 

 

The K9 for Vets distinctive license plate has exceeded the minimum required number of pre-commitments 

and will be available for issuance beginning August 1, 2017. Personalized and pre-numbered license 

plates featuring the design may be ordered using the PROS system beginning August 1, 2017.  

Distribution information from the State Comptroller’s office will be provided soon.   

 

The Fighting Cystic Fibrosis, University of Montevallo and Race Plate category license plates have been 

redesigned for issuance beginning August 1, 2017.  NOTE: there are several new race plate categories and the 

following race plate categories will no longer be available/valid beginning August 1, 2017:  Jeff Burton, Carl 

Edwards, Jeff Gordon, Matt Kenseth, Juan Pablo Montoya, Ryan Newman, and Tony Stewart.  All pre-

numbered and personalized plates featuring the new designs may be ordered using the Plate Reservation 

and Ordering System (PROS) beginning August 1, 2017.  

 

The tag number scheme for the plates may be found on the Motor Vehicle Division website at 

http://www.revenue.alabama.gov/motorvehicle/index.html under ‘Reference’ then ‘Registration File 

Information’.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the Motor Vehicle Division at 

tags@revenue.alabama.gov or (334) 242-9000, option #3. 
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